
 
 

 

  

 

22 June 2022 
 
 

STAFFING UPDATES – SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing with a further staffing update, following the letter sent to you on the 9th June.  
 
Unfortunately, at the end of last week, Miss Rosie Nieters informed us that she will no longer be taking up 
a teaching post with us in September. You will remember that she was appointed as our new Y4 teacher. It 
is extremely disappointing that she has made this decision, especially after we have released the structure 
for next year to families and sent off all of the paperwork involved when a new member of staff joins.  
 
After a number of conversations following this news I am now really pleased to share the revised list of 
teachers that will be in place from September: 
 

YEAR GROUP/S CLASS TEACHER 

Reception & Year 1 Mrs Julia Bevan 

Year 1 and Year 2 Miss Sarah Dockerty 

Year 3 Miss Thea Dennett 

Year 4 Mr Jason Nicolaides 

Year 5 Mr Paul Davis & Mr Venn  

Year 6 Mrs Sam Nicholson 

  
We look forward to Mr Nicolaides joining us as a full time teacher next year in Year 4 and to welcoming Mr 
Venn back to Banwell teaching in Year 5 with Mr Davis. Mr Venn will be joining us up until Christmas 
initially. 
 
I trust you will understand we have acted as quickly as possible, given the circumstances, to resolve the 
challenge we were faced with last week. I am now confident that we have a strong and committed team in 
place who are all really looking forward to September. 
 
Best wishes, 
Claire 
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